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Date:  December 7, 2017 

To:  Kalama Planning Commission 

From:  Mark Person, City Planner 

Re:  Sidewalk Ordinance and Modification Request 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Item 1 – Sidewalk Ordinance 

 
Staff has included an updated draft of the sidewalk ordinance for Planning Commission review.  
 
 
Item 2 – Modification Request 
 
Staff has received a request for a roadway near the southern end of Kalama that requests a modification 
to the street standards. A memo from Mike Johnson, Consulting City Engineer, has been included for 
your review. 
 
 

 
 


